CALIFORNIA

Application Deadline Postponement 5 STUDENT AID

Request For 2023-24 FAFSA/CADAA

The superintendent of a school district or community college district or the president or chancellor of an institution of higher education district may
request a deadline postponement to allow students within their district, or region or area of the state, to submit their 2023-24 FAFSA or CADAA
applications after the March 2, 2023 deadline, pursuant to California Education Code Section 69513.2. This form may be used to submit a request to
the California Student Aid Commission (Commission) for postponement of the application deadline for Free Application for Federal Student Aid
(FAFSA) and California Dream Act Application (CADAA) submissions.
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1. Provide a brief description of the qualifying event that is the basis for the request, including how the event has had an adverse effect on the
ability of pupils or students within the school district, community college district, or an area or region within the state, such as a city or county, to
successfully complete and submit their financial aid applications by the established application deadline.

Mendocino College is requesting an extension to the 2023/2024 FAFSA submission deadline for all students within the
Mendocino-Lake Community College District including high school and community college students, due to extenuating
circumstances beyond our control. The circumstances include road closures and weather-related power outages; rain and high
winds caused downed trees and power outages in Lake, and Mendocino Counties. As a result, many students within our service area
were unable to access off-site and in-person assistance.

2. Provide a list of any financial aid outreach events, including, but not necessarily limited to, workshops or webinars sponsored by the commission,
that have been canceled or delayed due to the qualifying event.

Financial Aid Workshops at the Centers were canceled due to inclement weather.

3. If available, provide data showing that there has been, or is likely to be, a reduction in the number of students who have completed a financial
aid application from the previous year.

4. Additional comments (if any):

Superintendent, President, or Chancellor Name:

Timothy Karas
Email Address: Phone Number:
tkaras@mendocino.edu 707-468-3071

Signature: - Date:

Need to contact us?

» Institutional Support phone number: (888) 294-0153
»  E-mail: schoolsupport@csac.ca.gov

CA Student Aid Commission March 21,2023



